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Townsend, Erle

From: TG <tltmtd@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:41 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern,   

 

Maine does not need this law or any other restrictive rules that take away it's citizens freedom to choose.  Allow Maine 

people to exercise our rights to freely choose which vehicle that we would like to purchase.  Restricting our choices only 

further alienates the citizens of this state and its confidence in it's elected officials.   

There is a reason that California has many more people fleeing its state than moving to it.   It is proposed restrictive laws 

like this that cause people to permanently move to states that allow freedom of choice and common sense 

government.   Do not California our Maine, give Maine people our freedom to make our own choices! 


